
City of York Council Committee Minutes 

MEETING EXECUTIVE 

DATE 26 FEBRUARY 2008 

PRESENT COUNCILLORS STEVE GALLOWAY (CHAIR), 
ASPDEN, SUE GALLOWAY, JAMIESON-BALL, 
REID, RUNCIMAN, SUNDERLAND, VASSIE AND 
WALLER 

 
PART B - MATTERS REFERRED TO COUNCIL 

 
173. NEIGHBOURHOOD MANAGEMENT REVIEW  

 
[See also under Part A minutes] 
  
Members considered a report which considered the role of Neighbourhood 
Management within the Council, in response to the Local Government 
White Paper ‘Strong and Prosperous Communities’ and The Local 
Government and Public Involvement in Health (LGPIH) Act 2007, and 
made recommendations for the future delivery of neighbourhood 
management in York. 
  
The report provided an update on progress against a number of issues 
raised in the ‘Policy Prospectus’ agreed by Group Leaders on 23 May 
2007, against the background of the legislation and the current role and 
successes of the Neighbourhood Management Unit (NMU).  It also took 
account of a notice of motion on Community Leadership and 
Neighbourhood Management, considered by the Executive on 15 January 
2008 (Minute 138 of that meeting refers).  The Executive had deferred 
referral of the motion to Council pending consideration of this review 
report. 
 
RECOMMENDED: That Council consider the notice of motion on 

Community Leadership and Neighbourhood 
Management, together with the decisions of the 
Executive in respect of the recommendations in the 
report (see under Part A minutes, Minute 170).1 

 
REASON: In accordance with the procedures set out in Standing 

Orders. 
 
 
 
S F Galloway, Chair 
[The meeting started at 2.00 pm and finished at 2.50 pm]. 


